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Join us for a celebration of peace!  
Visit DetroitConcertChoir.org & buy tickets! 

Experience DCC 

What a joy it has been to return to live choral 
music filled with passion, beauty, and joy! 

We’re excited to share upcoming events with 
you, including our final concert of the season, 
Grant Us Peace – Sunday, May 15, 4:00 PM at 
Christ Church Grosse Pointe and our Auction 
Gala, DCC at Ford House – Friday, June 17, 
6:30 PM in Grosse Pointe Shores 
 

 

Grant Us Peace - Music to Heal the World  
The Michigan Sinfonietta joins the Detroit 
Concert Choir and Artistic Director Michael A. 
Mitchell for a message of hope, courage, and 
unity featuring the stunning Dona Nobis Pacem 
by the Latvian composer Pēteris Vasks, Across 
the Vast, Eternal Sky by Ola Gjeilo, and John 
Rutter’s A Ukrainian Prayer. Highlights also 
include Michael A. Mitchell’s Gloria, Pax, 
Alleluia and music by U2, Susan LaBarr, and 
Rene Clausen. 

Order tickets online: DetroitConcertChoir.org 
through Eventbrite, at the door, or by phone at 
(313) 882-0118.  

Keeping you safe – Concert safety protocols 
The DCC currently requires that all guests 
provide proof of full vaccination for COVID-19 
or a negative PCR taken within 72 hours for 
admission to the concert. Masks are optional. 

Thank you for an extraordinary season! 
You make our music possible. 
We enjoyed sharing great music with you. It  
was wonderful to see old friends again and  
we welcomed new friends into our growing 
Detroit Concert Choir family. Here’s some 
highlights from our 35th season - Let Music Live! 

We were  
honored to  
sing at the 

Detroit Tree 
Lighting  

at Campus 
Martius Park in  

Downtown 
Detroit. 
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DCC at Ford House Annual Auction Gala 2022 
We’re revved up for a special evening 
You’re invited to join us for a delightful evening celebrating 35 years of musical excellence— 
DCC at FORD HOUSE – A SUMMER GALA - honoring A. Paul and Carol C. Schaap.  

 

 
 
 

Enjoy lakeside views at the beautiful Ford House 
Join us at the elegant new Visitor Center at the Ford House for a delightful evening in support of 
the Detroit Concert Choir! The evening begins with a strolling cocktail reception and silent 
auction followed by a three-course seated dinner, musical entertainment, and live auction fun 
with Scott Jones, Auctioneer at Raising Paddles. Proceeds from the Auction benefit DCC’s 2022-
2023 season and our mission to promote musical excellence by uniting people through 
inspiring concert performances, education, and community engagement. Visit 
DetroitConcertChoir.org for reservations and complete details, including event safety protocols. 

This evening is made possible, in part, by our generous event sponsors. Thank you. 
 

 

 

06-1 7 GAL

Friday, June 17, 2022 
6:30 – 10:30 PM 
$100 per person 
RSVP by June 1, 2022 
 
 

Ford House 
1100 Lake Shore Road 
Grosse Pointe Shores 
 
 

Reservations: 
DetroitConcertChoir.org 
(313) 882-0118 
Dressy casual attire 
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